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La Marzocco Technical Bulletin #138 
New hoppers for Swift. 

April 6, 2017 

 

There are new hoppers now available for the La Marzocco Swift grinder. The external 

design aesthetic has not changed although an internal safety guard has been added. 

Additionally, the mold has been slightly changed around the base allowing a more uniform 

section and improving impact resistance. For this reason, hopper collars on Swift grinders 

with the old-style hoppers will not work with the new hoppers. If replacing an older Swift 

hopper you will need to also replace the hopper collar. 

New material 

The new Swift hoppers and lids are made using a next-generation copolyester. It is 

transparent, has excellent impact resistance and is 100% BPA free. 

Only the new hoppers are available for purchase. A kit; including new collars, hoppers and 

lids for both the right and left side; is also available to retrofit one Swift grinder with the new hoppers. 

937  Swift Update Hopper Kit 

5.319.01  New Style Swift Hopper Collar 

5.332.02  New Style, Right Hopper Only, Swift 

5.333.02  New Style, Left Hopper Only, Swift 

5.367.01  New Style, Right Hopper Lid, Swift 

5.369.01  New Style, Left Hopper Lid, Swift 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact your La Marzocco sales representative or our solutions team with any questions. 

solutions.usa@lamarzocco.com 

206.706.9104 x101 


